
	
   	
  

PROJECT UPDATE 
 
March 20, 2013 
  
Dear Resident/Business Owner:  
 
Utility Pole Relocation Work at Thompson Elementary School Site  
The Town of Arlington’s contractor, G & R Construction would like to report that.  
Should there be any questions or complaints about the work please do not hesitate to 
contact the following personnel: 

NStar, Verizon, and other Utility companies have started the work of installing new utility 
poles at the new Thompson School. This involves transferring wires and services from 
the old utility poles to new ones. This work will be ongoing until all utilities have been 
transferred to the new poles. This work is expected to take roughly one month, and 
estimated to be complete by the end of April.  

Gil Morel (G&R Construction) - Construction Superintendent - (781) 589-9275 
Burt Barachowitz (PMA Consultants) - Owner’s Project Representative - (617) 470-6878  

Major milestones of the project are available online at arlingtonma.gov/dpwprojects 
(under Other Projects in Town).  
The new school is planned to be completed and open in time for the fall 2013 school 
year. 

Thank you for your continuing cooperation during the construction effort. 
 


